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DRAFT AGENDA

54th Plenary Session
North Pacific Fishery Management Council

May 25-26, 1983
Anchorage, Alaska

The North Pacific Fishery Management Council will convene on Wednesday,
May 25, 1983, at approximately 9:00 a.m. in the Old Federal Building, 605 W.
Fourth Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska. The main topics of discussion will include
groundfish management and optimum yields (OY) in the Gulf of Alaska and Bering
Sea/Aleutian Islands area, further consideration of the Bering/Chukchi Sea
Herring Plan, a review of king and Tanner crab management decisions made by
the Alaska Board of Fisheries in early April, and initial consideration of
proposed amendments to the Tanner Crab Plan. NMFS has requested that the
Council consider an appeals procedure for hardship cases caused by the
proposed halibut moratorium. Because of procedural problems, the Council will
again review and make a recommendation on the permit application from the
Japanese Longline and Gillnet Association to conduct a joint venture with U.S.
longline fishermen for sablefish in the Gulf of Alaska in August, 1983. This
is the same permit application considered by the Council at its March meeting.
The Council will meet until about 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 26, 1983, or
until Council business is completed.

The Scientific and Statistical Committee will convene on Monday, May 23, 1983,
at approximately 9:30 a.m., and will adjourn at approximately 5:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, May 24, in the Old Federal Building. The Advisory Panel will convene
its meeting on Tuesday, May 24, at approximately 9:30 a.m., and will adjourn
at approximately 5:00 p.m., in the Kenai Room of the Anchorage Westward Hilton.
The meetings may be lengthened or shortened depending upon progress on the
agenda items.

All meetings are open to the public.












